
5th & 6th Class:                                         
5th and 6th class are learning all about World War 1.  Some 
wrote diary entries depicting an image of what life was 
like in the trenches and others wrote letters from a mother, 
replying to a solider at war. 

We are learning about the water cycle and about water 
treatment plants. As part of this we have started to think 
about ways to conserve water; such as taking a shower 
instead of a bath, turning off the tap when you’re finished 
using it and making sure you have no leaks.

6th class will be making their Confirmation Friday the 2nd   
May. All pupils attended a preparation talk on Weds 9th 
April.
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Junior and Senior Infants:



Juniors and seniors are learning about home (Sa bhaile) in 
Gaeilge.  In art they built homes out of straw, brick and 
sticks, as they were reading the story                   

‘The 3 Little Pigs’.
Juniors and senior infants have been learning through play 
every day as a part of the ‘Aistear’ programme.  The 
teacher would appreciate donations of unwanted good 
quality toys such as, knex, lego, bricks, tea sets and 
playing dolls for the classroom as part of this programme.

1st and 2nd class: are learning about the lifecycle of a 

frog. At the start of Spring they received frogspawn from 
Creevroe. The frogspawn have now changed into thriving 
tadpoles.

2nd Class are making their First Confession on Wednesday the 7th 
of May and are really looking forward to it!  

                                                                             

           

                      

   


